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AGENDA  
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
Crime Prevention Committee 

Monday, January 3rd, 2022 at 7:00 PM 
 

CANCELLED 
 

 
 
The January Meeting of the Crime Prevention Committee has been cancelled.   
 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this 
meeting, please contact the Staff Liaison, (510) 215-4418.  Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will 
enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. (28 CFR 35.102-
35.104 ADA Title I).  
 
Any writings or documents provided to a majority of the members regarding any item on this agenda will be 
made available for public inspection at the El Cerrito Police Department - 10900 San Pablo Ave., El Cerrito, 
CA, 94530 during normal business hours. 

 
 
 

 


